
Hello Everyone,  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support so far 
this year.  We had another great October.  
 
November is looking very good too with some old favourites returning to the 
club such as  Skasouls and Soul Tonic, see the list below for November and 
December entertainment.  
 
Peter Loweman 

 
 
 
 
     

Bingo every Friday night 
in the Hall 

 
Books on sale  

7.30pm—8.15pm 
Eyes down at 8.30pm 

Come and join in, everyone’s 
welcome! 

20th Nov—Bowls AGM 

1st Dec—  Xmas shopping Trip 

  To Lakeside 

8th Dec—Poker Charity Day 

14th Dec—Kids’ Xmas Party 

24th Dec—Christmas eve  

  (No poker) 

25th Dec—Happy Christmas! 

28th Dec—Hall closed  

Dates to  
Remember 

NOVEMBER 

SAT 2ND TOP OF THE POPS BAND   MIXTURE 

SAT 9TH MARK ANTHONY   

  & THE FUNKY STUFF BAND  SOUL 

SAT 16TH LUCKY NO. 7    ROCK 

SAT 23RD SKASOULS     SKA 

SAT 30TH SOUL TRONICS    SOUL 

 

DECEMBER 

SAT 7TH STEPBACK DUO    MIXTURE 

SAT 14TH KID’S CHRISTMAS PARTY (2-5PM)  

SAT 14TH MISTER H     SKA 

SAT 21ST ANDY OTTLEY    ELVIS 

TUE 24TH XMAS EVE IN HOUSE DISCO (7-10.30PM) 

SAT 28TH HALL CLOSED DUE TO CHRISTMAS & NYE 

TUE 31ST NYE CHESS DISCO & LIGHTSHOW DISCO 

  (THIS IS A TICKETED EVENT) 

    Club Secretary: Kate Hebden        Email:  californiaclubsecretary@gmail.com  01473 720633 
    Treasurer:  Stephanie Hammond   Email:  californiatreasurer@gmail.com       01473 720633 
    Social Secretary: Peter Loweman   Email:  calisocialsec@outlook.com       07894 546564 

California Social Club Ltd. 



 

   Ravens Football Club 
 

Team member Morgan’s 60 mile fundraiser in October has been extremely successful. With 
the full support of the Ravens lads, he has exceeded his £200 target for the Stroke Association. 
Thanks also to everyone who donated into the collection boxes at the bar in the Cali.  There is 
still  time  to donate,  as we will be collecting the boxes mid November and will let you know 
the final total raised.  
 
Ravens secured a thrilling victory over Ipswich Athletic in a hard-fought cup match that went 
down to the wire. After a high-quality game ended level at full-time,  Ravens emerged trium-
phant in a dramatic penalty shootout.   They now advance to the next round where they'll face 
a tough challenge against Red Lodge Rovers on Sunday 1st December at our home pitch, Kes-
grave High School. KO is at 10.30am for all who wish to come and support us, where we 

The Italian Food Van will be  Tickets fo
r this event are se

lling fast! 

CIU YEAR CARDS 
 
We have just received the new year cards for 2025.  If you’d 
like to be an early bird and get yours now, the cost is £4, just 



 
The Halloween parties were great fun! 
Thanks to everyone who came, joined in and supported the Club! 
 
The Bowls Club Quiz was very well attended and again, great fun 
was had by all. Thanks to Ian and Merv for a great night. If you’ve 
not yet been to one of these quizzes, we highly recommend you go 
to the next one! 

 
Ann MacDonald  and Anne Petrie  have been busy, giving up their 
own time every week, to make fresh rolls that are sold at the bar. 
Thanks Ann and Anne! 
 
We are fortunate to have regular groups hire our hall weekly, 
these are Yoga and Activelives (keep fit). The Unite Union also 
hires the lounge  every other month on a Sunday morning. We re-
cently had a Sunday evening booking for Ipswich Wanderers for a 
Psychic night. All of the above bring in much appreciated  

  revenue to the Club.  
 

The wooden fence around the car park has been repaired.  Also 
the Bowls Club (especially Mick Page), have been weeding and 
keeping the premises tidy—thank you! 
 

We expect work to start on the disabled toilet on 5th November and work 
to the front of the club, including the driveway and fence, will start by the 
end of the month.  

What’s been going on over the past month…... 

Important Reminder — members’ cards are for the member’s use only at 
the bar.  If a member uses their card to purchase drinks, in order to get the 
member discount if paying by credit or debit card, the bank card must be in 
the name of the member and not a non member.  Membership cards are to 
be used by Members only.  Thank you.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The following food will be served in the car park 
 

Saturday 2nd November The Italian Food Truck   Burgers, Hot Dogs, Chips 

Saturday 9th November The Italian Food Truck   Burgers, Hot Dogs, Chips 

Saturday  16th November Justaburger    Patties, Loaded Roasties etc. 

Saturday 23rd November The Italian Food Truck   Burgers, Hot Dogs, Chips 

Saturday  30th November Little Red Catering    Burgers, Sausages, Chips 

 

Saturday 7th December CraveNpizzas    Freshly made Pizzas 

Sunday 8th December The Italian Food Truck (2.30pm) Burgers, Hot Dogs, Chips 

Saturday 14th December The Italian Food Truck   Burgers, Hot Dogs, Chips 

Saturday 21st December Curried Goat    Caribbean Food 

Tuesday 24th December The Italian Food Truck   Burgers, Hot Dogs, Chips 

Saturday 28th December Hall Closed 

Tuesday 31st December No Food—Members bring their own 

 

Saturday 4th January Little Red Catering   Burgers, Sausages, Chips 

Saturday 11th January The Italian Food Truck   Burgers, Hot Dogs, Chips 

Saturday 18th January Little Red Catering   Burgers, Sausages, Chips 

Saturday 25th January The Italian Food Truck   Burgers, Hot Dogs, Chips 

 

If you’d like to join in with ActivSteps or Yoga,  
please contact them on the above numbers.   

Non Members welcome to these groups.    



*18:00       21:20           21:30              22:00 

* Times will be flexible during football matches 

Opening Hours 


